
CRA Newsletter, 10-5-2020 
 

Hello Everyone, 

 

We have added a new “Covid 19” information tab on the school website:  

https://canyonrimacademy.org/covid-19 

Under this tab is information about the current case counts of students and teachers at school.  There are 

also links to our current School Handbook, information about the mask mandate, and quick references as to 

when to keep your child(ren) at home due to symptoms. 

 

Just a reminder…Fridays are still school days when students need to be engaged in learning.  The learning 

may include Zoom meetings and or time to work on projects or assignments. 

 

At this time, we are only experiencing Covid cases that have originated outside of school.  Please 

remember to practice the Covid preventative measures to keep the virus outside of our wonderful school. 

I want to give a 'shout out' and thanks to our students who are wearing their masks at school.  By doing so 

they are protecting themselves, their classmates, and the adults in the building!  Way to go students! 

 

I also want to thank the parents for the calm and productive communication with the school and teachers. 

We are all working on improving the instruction and working out the bugs that do come up. 

 

Kent Fuller, Principal 
Canyon Rim Academy 
 
 
Lottery Open House 
       This week on Thursday, October 8

th
, 4:00-7:00 p.m., we will hold our annual Lottery Open House.  If you have 

friends or family who would like to have their child/children attend Canyon Rim Academy for the 2020-2021 school 
year, please have them come to the Open House.  This is our kickoff event to begin accepting applications for the 
following school year.  Social distancing protocols will be followed.  Applicants may fill out an application, take a tour 
of the building and have an opportunity to ask questions.   
       If you already have students enrolled at CRA, there is no need to attend the open house.  Once your student is 
enrolled, they stay enrolled for the following year without applying in the Lottery again.   
 

COMMUNICATE ILLNESS 

       We are carefully tracking illness at the school this year.  If your child doesn’t feel well during the school day, you 

will get a call from the office asking that you pick your child up from school.  We know that this is an inconvenience 

for many parents, but we feel it’s a necessary measure due to COVD 19.  Thank you for your patience as we try to 

mitigate illness at school. 

       If your child is ill and you believe they may have been exposed to someone with COVID or has COVID 

symptoms, please notify the office so that we can track the illness.  If your child isn’t showing symptoms of illness but 

has been exposed to someone with COVID 19 and needs to quarantine at home, we would appreciate that 

communication as well.   Whether a COVID test has a positive or negative result, we need to be aware of the 

possibilities of infection in the school, so please call with information and questions.  Thank you! 

        

CALENDAR 

Thursday, Oct. 8:  Lottery Open House, 4-7 p.m.  
Monday, Oct. 12:  ‘A’ Hybrid Day  
Tuesday, Oct. 13:  ‘B’ Hybrid Day  
Wednesday, Oct. 14:  NO SCHOOL, Teacher Planning Day  
Thurs&Fri, Oct. 15&16:  NO SCHOOL, Fall Break 

https://canyonrimacademy.org/covid-19

